
Ava R-I School District

Request for Proposals

Exterior Doors - Security Systems 2023-24

Ava R-I School District 507 N. Spring Street, Ava, MO 65608



Introduction

The Ava R-I School District is seeking proposals for upgrading the safety and security of
exterior entrances to campus buildings. This will include crash bar setups for single and
double doors, fob entry systems, and door buzzer systems. Proposals should include
equipment pricing based on the information outlined in the General Requirements and
Scope of Work Sections of this document.

General Requirements

7x - Crash bar setups for double doors
3x - Crash bar setups for single doors
26x - Fob entry systems
4x - Door buzzer systems

● Existing setups are Genetec and Axis

Materials must be delivered by April 18, 2024.

Scope of Work

This project is the upgrade of existing exterior entrances with the addition of key fob
entry systems and the integration with the existing door buzzer systems. Information on
existing systems is available upon request.

Response Instructions

Proposals must include pricing for equipment to upgrade existing entrances as
described. Any additional recommendations from providers not outlined in the General
Requirements and Scope of Work should also be listed as individual line items.

All pricing in proposals must be honored through the entirety of the project and this must
be clearly stated in the proposal.
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Sealed proposals can be submitted via email to sealedbids@avabears.net or mailed to
507 N. Spring Street, Ava, MO 65608. All proposals must be titled “Ava R-I School
District Exterior Doors - Security Systems 2023-24” and must be received no later than
noon on December 15, 2023.

Questions related to this project may be directed via email to:
Jon Doane - IT Director - jdoane@avabears.net

Selection Process

Received proposals will be opened and viewed publicly on December 15, 2023, at 4 pm
at the Ava R-I District Administration Offices at 507 N. Spring Street, Ava, MO 65608.

The District reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids and may waive any or
all informalities in the bid process. The District’s decision regarding the approval/denial
of bids is based on various factors such as, but not limited to, quality, time constraints,
and service. All decisions will be in the best interest of the District and shall be final.

Due to the nature and scope of this work, each bidder shall fully inform him/herself prior
to bidding as to existing conditions and limitations under which the project is to be
performed. No allowance shall be made to a bidder because of a lack of such
examination or knowledge.

Proposals will be evaluated in the days following the opening to determine a
recommended proposal to present to the Ava R-I Board of Education. Awarding of the
recommended proposal will take place at a future scheduled Board of Education
meeting.

The Ava R-I School District is not liable for any costs incurred by solution providers
(vendors) in their response to the request for proposal.
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